
  
  
  

57 Ryder Road   Yarmouth, Maine 04096   Voice 207-847-9323   Fax: 207-846-6081 

 
 

July 9, 2007 
 
Ms. Marcia Spencer Famous 
Senior Planner 
Maine Land Use Regulation Commission 
22 State House Station 
Augusta, Maine 04333-0022 
 
Re: Revised Application for the Black Nubble Wind Farm ZP 702 
 
 
Dear Ms. Spencer Famous, 
 
Maine Mountain Power is pleased to submit this Revised Application for 
the Black Nubble Wind Farm. The Revised Application is largely the same 
as the original application.  In keeping with the request of LURC staff and 
Chairman Harvey, we have gone to great pains to make clear in the 
Revised Application where there are changes from the original application 
by underlining anything new. Also, any information that MMP has 
imported into the Revised Application from another place in the original 
application or from written and/or oral hearing testimony is underlined 
and annotated with a footnote to indicate the original source.  We hope 
this serves to make this document easier to review. 
 
We thank staff and the Commissioners for this opportunity to present the 
Black Nubble Wind Farm and look forward to working with LURC and 
parties to review it.  
 

Yours truly, 

 
Harley Lee, 
President, Endless Energy 
Corporation, a member of MMP 


